Environmental Information Regulations 2004 (EIR) – Watermead
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council does not hold the information requested. 
You asked for:
“Weed Treatment form 2005

Please can you confirm was this given out to any contractors to do?

If so please can I have details”
Answer: 

The information you are requesting is not held by Leicester City Council. 
This letter acts as a refusal notice, issued in line with the provisions of Regulation 14 (1) of the EIR.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

